
 

CLUB NEWS 

AGM 
This will take place on Tuesday, 6th December 2022 at 

7.30pm. 

 

The Management Committee are looking for three 

members without portfolio, which allows observation 

of the work of the committee and could lead on to one 

of the key roles. 

 

The AGM booklet will be emailed to members in the 

next few days.  

 

MEMBER GUESTS – REMINDER 

 

Winter guests £10 each 

Junior guests £5 each 

 

Prepayment of guests is required, by bank transfer at 

Thornhill Golf Club, sort code 80 19 02, a/c no. 

00273716 

Please reference payment with date & time e.g 17.09 

at 3pm 

 

J D CATERING 

 

The Gents Christmas lunch will take place on 

Sunday, 18th December, with the Ladies lunch 

taking place on 11th December.       

 

The Captains will be in touch soon with 

details of cost and timings. 
 

 

 

 

CLUBHOUSE FESTIVE OPENING/CLOSING TIMES 

CLOSED SATURDAY, 24TH – SUNDAY, 25TH DECEMBER 

OPEN MONDAY 26TH – FRIDAY 30TH DECEMBER 

CLOSED SATURDAY 31ST DEC. and SUNDAY 1ST JAN. 

2023 

OPEN MONDAY, 2ND JANUARY ONWARDS. 

HAIR O’ THE DOG WILL TAKE PLACE ON 2ND  JAN, WITH 

SOUP & SANDWICHES FOR THOSE TAKING PART. PLEASE 

BOOK YOUR PLACE ON BRS TEE-SHEET FROM 1ST 

DECEMBER. PLAYING FORMAT WILL BE ADVISED SOON. 

THE COURSE WILL BE OPEN THROUGHOUT BUT PLEASE 

REMEMBER TO REMOVE YOUR CLUBS FROM LOCKERS, 

IF YOU INTEND TO PLAY AT TIMES WHEN THE 

CLUBHOUSE IS CLOSED 

 

100 CLUB DRAW 

£100 – T WALKER - 48 
£50 – R WEIR - 85 

£25 – K SIMPSON – 38  

Congratulations to our lucky November winners. 
If you would like to register for 2023, please get 
in touch with Shona in the office - 
email info@thornhillgolfclub.co.uk 
It costs £5/month by standing order or £60 
annually. There are 13 draws each year, one 
each month plus a bonus Christmas Draw. 
Typically the prize pot for the Christmas Draw is 
over £700. 
This a valuable fund-raising measure for the club 
and your support  is greatly appreciated. 
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